
             You are invited to join the reopening service at Egerton URC 

                    Welcome Back to Church it will be lovely to see you 

Keep 2 metres apart at all times whilst you are in the building. 

There will be a one way in operation in at the front doors.  

Masks are now mandatory.  PLEASE BRING A MASK & COAT. 

All doors will be pegged back to allow a through draught (risk assessment) and will 

be closed during the service.       

Entry is by the front or disabled door.  Your hands will be sanitised; please do not 

touch anything once this has been done. 

Only 3 persons allowed in each of the lobbies at any one time. 

Give your name for (test & trace) and use the QR Code if you have the NHS app. 

You will be shown to your seat, double & family seats are available.  Please face 

frontwards do not turn around to speak to anyone. 

The choosing of seats or moving of chairs is not an option. 

During the service  ( for information only) 

 The service will last approx. 30 minutes. Only the preacher & elders are able to 

use the microphones. Preachers will do all readings. Masks are not required  

while preaching.   (Singing, loud humming or shouting is not allowed). 

 1 toilet is available for emergencies only.   

 There are no kitchen facilities, please bring your own drinks, or ask an elder 

for one in an emergency. 

 After attending church (heaven forbid) you develop Covid Symptons within 14 

days please let Roma know. 

At the end of the service please remain in your seats. 

When asked keeping 2 metres apart continue to the front left hand door starting from 

the back row. Offertory plates will be placed on the table. Your hands will be 

sanitised on leaving.   

Remember social distancing is also required outside the building.   


